
 

14th May 2024 

Dear NOC President & Secretary General,  

 

Warm greeting from the Chinese Taipei Olympic Committee!  

We are delighted to share with you that The World Masters Games 2025 (WMG2025) will take place in Taipei 

& New Taipei City from May 17th to 30th 2025. The Games is a multi-sports event, featuring a combination 

of culture, tourism and international exchanges. Open to anyone aged 30 and above, sports enthusiasts from 

all over the world are able to create their athletic identities and experience the unique sporting event only with 

simple online registration and without any qualification. 

Registration for the Games is now officially open. Moreover, the World Masters Games 2025 Taipei & New 

Taipei City Organizing Committee is offering a two-stage early bird discount. Participants who register by 

June 17th 2024 will enjoy a 30% discount on entry fees; those who register between June 18th and September 

17th, 2024, will receive a 20% discount. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could disseminate this information within your sports community. 

Further details about WMG2025 can be found on the official website (https://wmg2025.tw/en/home). 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We eagerly anticipate welcoming athletes from your country to 

Taipei and New Taipei City in 2025! 

 

With sincere appreciation,  

 

Hsiao Tzu, HSU 

Secretary General 

 

 

https://wmg2025.tw/en/home

